
3. URBAN DESIGN PROTOCOL SEMINAR 
 
 A report from the Urban Design and Heritage Team Leader set out the background to the 

Government’s ‘Sustainable Development Programme of Action’ for improving the quality of urban 
design in New Zealand as a national priority, and invited responses to three key questions. 

 
 The Committee decided that the attached responses to the three questions asked be forwarded to 

the Ministry for the Environment. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


